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Community Consultation 

We  note that,  as part  of your familiarisation  with  the  issues, you will  attend  a community 

consultation  session  in  Anglesea  on  Sunday  28  June  2015  and  that  you  will  visit  the 

Anglesea mine.Counsel assisting the inquiry (Peter Rozen) and Iwill be in Anglesea on 28 

June 2015 and we will be happy to discuss your role further. 

Report Guidelines 

You may be assisted by the enclosed Expert Witness Code of Conduct,which applies to 
expert witnesses giving evidence in the Supreme Court of Victoria.Although it is not directly 
applicable to the inquiry, it gives a concise explanation of what is expected of an expert 

witness and the matters that should be included in your report. 

We request that you provide your report by Tuesday 14 July 2015. 

In tum, we will provide your report to the parties with leave to appear before the Board of 

Inquiry before you give evidence. It is proposed that your evidence will be called during the 

public hearing in Anglesea on 30 and 31 July 2015. 

Please contact me immediately by email at justine.stansen@haze lwoodinquiry.vic.gov.au or 

by phone on 8689 0576 if you require any documents or information not enclosed with this 

letter. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
Justine Stansen 
Principal Legal Advisor 

Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry 
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